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District Governors Notes for December 2019
Happy New Year to you all and what a tremendous job you have done during the Christmas period.
I have been privileged to see and attend some of your events but the range, scope and diversity of what we achieve at this Festive season is quite wonderful. Market stalls and “pop up Shops”, Santa Grotto’s and Children’s parties, Carol singing and concerts, Tree’s of Light, Parcel wrapping, community events and Christmas dinners for those in need as well as multiple Santa Sleigh events around the district. Rotary has been seen to be out there and supporting its communities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The world continues to be affected by disease, strife and natural disasters. Our Polio efforts are stamping out the final areas affected by this scourge. Relief and support for many via our grants and projects is vital. The terrible situation in Australia also demands our help and attention. Please see the latest International e mail to club leads and visit https://rawcs.org.au/disasters/
KidsOut; Drayton Manor 3rd Dec was again a great success with over 5000 children plus their carers attending and also several clubs have taken advantage of the opportunity to support local events (pantomimes) via their subsidy. We have supported 341 children from 1210 to have a Funday this Christmas already
The First Aider Training Day will be on Saturday January 11th at Penkridge and we hope to be able to help more clubs to cover their event needs in the future.
January will see the selection of our Vocational Study Exchange Team Leader and Team members  to go to Denmark in September. Details are on the district website as are application forms which should be sent to G Dean graham@gandjdean.com .  We shall be welcoming the Finnish Team to District 1210 in April 2020 and support with Hosting and Vocational placements would be appreciated.
Plans for 2020 Youth Competitions; all the details and forms are on the district website if you need further information: please note National Finals for some of these are planned to happen at the Rotarygbi EXPO taking place at the NEC 1-3rd May 2020. Make a note of the date and plan to see Rotary in action with many partners and project facilitators at this local venue. 
Health Awareness Day planning begins in January and all clubs are invited to Support/attend the planning meetings on Jan 14th Tern Hill 10am or 15th January Walsall Academy 4pm.
Brian Reilly
DG District 1210 2019-20
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